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Summer greetings to all!  As the Orlando Section moves into the remainder of 2006, I hope this finds all of our members returning from a safe & fun summer season.  Now its time to continue our numerous events planned from the rest of 2006.  I want to invite all of our members to our monthly section meetings.  Our section meetings still alternate between the UCF & DeVry campus areas.  This has allowed for more member participation as well as the students from both student chapters to interact with members and the EXCOM leadership.   The section has many upcoming activities in addition to our regular monthly EXCOM meetings planned as listed below:
· September 2006 – Senior membership & membership drive meeting
· October 2006 – Orlando Section Engineering Awards for 2005 & 2006 Banquet
· December 2006 – Orlando Section holiday banquet & installation of 2007 Section officers
If you have 10+ years of IEEE member level membership and professional experience, or 7 years+ of IEEE member level membership and professional experience plus a graduate level degree; I highly recommend your apply for Senior member membership in IEEE.  At the September 2006 Senior membership and membership drive meeting, the Orlando Section will have IEEE Senior members & Fellows present to evaluate your resume / credentials and be able to provide a reference for your application to Senior member.  The Orlando Section will have on-line terminals setup at the September meeting to sponsor and start the application process for you.

Your input as members of this section is also valuable, so please feel free to e-mail 

myself or any other section EXCOM members with your suggestions, ideas, or feedback.  I look forward to serving the section as your Chairperson for the rest of 2006.

Regards,

Tom Wandeloski

